
 
 
 

Lent in Our Time: The View from My Pulpit 
 

Starting on Thursday, March 3rd, St. Paul's is hosting a weekly 
Lenten sermon series, featuring Bishops from across the 
Anglican Church of Canada. 
 
Each week, our Episcopal guest speakers will accompany us on 
our Lenten journey, offering a sermon based on their own 
Lenten journey, from their own unique perspective. This will 
be followed by a time of conversation with all those in 
attendance. The schedule of speakers and themes is listed 
below. 
 
These gatherings will begin at 10:00 a.m. and run for 
approximately 1 hour.  We will gather via Zoom--please email 
to register:  cfieldhouse@stpaulscathedral.on.ca 

We hope that you will join us, and invite you to “bring” a 
friend as we journey through this sacred time of Lenten 
preparation! 
 
 
 
March 3rd  
The Most Rev. Linda Nicholls 
14th Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada 
 
March 10th  
The Most Rev. Mark MacDonald 
National Indigenous Archbishop 
 
March 17th 
The Most Rev. Fred Hiltz 
13th Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada (Retired) 
Assisting Bishop of Moosonee  
 
March 24th  
The Rt. Rev. William Cliff 
Bishop of Brandon 
 
March 31st  
The Rt. Rev. Geoff Woodcroft 
Bishop of Rupert’s Land 
 
April 7th  
The Rt. Rev. Nigel Shaw 
Bishop Ordinary to the Canadian Armed Forces 
 
April 14th  
The Rt. Rev. Dr. Todd Townshend 
Bishop of Huron 
 


